IMPORTANT NOTICE

FROM SAGICOR GROUP
JAMAICA LIMITED

OFFICE CLOSURE

Sagicor Group Jamaica wishes to advise that the following branches will be closed
all day on Wednesday, April 19, 2017 to facilitate a Team meeting.

- Sagicor Bank Black River, Montego Bay, Fairview and Savanna-La-Mar branches
« Sagicor Life Montego Bay and Savanna-La-Mar branches
« Sagicor Investments Fairview and Savanna-La-Mar branches

All other Sagicor Bank, Sagicor Life and Sagicor Investments locations island wide
including our Head Office will be closed at 12 noon on Wednesday, April 19, 2017.
We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you

for your understanding.

As usual, please feel free to contact us through any of our channels listed below:
« Via email at infoja@sagicor.com
+ Live chat via our website at sagicorjamaica.com

« Our telephone Client Care Centre at 1-888-SAGICOR (724-4267)

Please note that all branches across Sagicor Group Jamaica will be open for
regular business on Thursday, April 20, 2017.
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